
Invitation to GCSE Maths Revision Session: Friday, 31st May, 1-3pm 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to invite your child to a revision session aimed at 
maximising their preparation and confidence for the paper 2 maths exam.  As this exam will 
take place immediately after the half term break we are inviting students to an optional  
revision session during half term to consolidate the independent work they will be completing 
in that time. 
 
Date: Friday, 31st May 
Time: 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm 
Location: L block  
 
This revision session will provide further support and guidance for the calculator papers and 
is an excellent opportunity for your child to consolidate their knowledge, address any areas 
of difficulty, and approach the exams with confidence. 
 
Please confirm your child's intention to attend by completing the google form by Friday 17th 
May. 
Students do not need to wear uniform. 
Students need to bring their maths book, a pen and a calculator. 
Students can enter the school premises by either the main gate or the back gate and should 
go straight to L block to be registered.  Students should not be anywhere else inside the 
school building. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing your child at the 
revision session. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Caroline Tucker 
Head of Mathematics 
Millthorpe School 
c.tucker@millthorpe.southbank.academy 
 
 


